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A People Kind of Place
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www.town.stpaul.ab.ca

HALLOWEEN

HALLOWEEN HOURS

This year we are asking residents to have their front doorstep
light on to indicate if they are handing out treats.

We also encourage everyone to be respectful towards those not

participating in Halloween this year as well as wear masks and
follow social distancing protocols while Trick or Treating.

SAFE & SWEET
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elements will be hidden around town, in busi-
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OCT 30,31 & NOV 1
MAGIC LANTERN ELITE THEATRE, 4938-50 AVE

Fri & Sat Sat & Sun
The Conjuring 2% Hotel Transylvania

9:30 PM Fri & Sat (Rated R) 11 AM baturdav
LIMITED SEATING 2 $
Please pick up your ticket in
ADVANCE at the TOWN FCSS.
sponsored by local businesses, organizations & individuals

Visit FCSS, 5002-51 Ave, or call 780-645-5311 for more info.
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ST. PAUL
AQUATIC CENTRE
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ST. PAUL AQUATIC CENTRE
WILL BE CLOSED
OCTOBER 13 & OCTOBER 14
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LAKELAND FAMILY
RESOURCE NETWORK

Join Us For

BABY

THURSDAY
October 15
10AM - 11AM

Foy Babioy

0-18 Months

RSVP: (780)645-5311
or FRN@town.stpaul.ab.ca

Lodefoned

FAMILY RESOURCE NETWORK

ATTENTION

TOWN OF ST. PAUL
UTILITY

CUSTOMERS 6

Late Payment Penalties

On March 16, 2020, Town Council made a motion to waive
the penalties for all utility accounts within the Town of St.
Paul until the end of September. As of October 1, 2020, the
Town of St. Paul will now be applying penalties to all
outstanding utility balances.

Updated Account Information

The Town of St. Paul is updating all contact information for
utility accounts. Please provide us with your current phone
number, email address and mailing address, if different than
what is on the invoice. Information can either be called in
780-645-1759 or emailed to utilities @town.stpaul.ab.ca.

If you have any questions, please contact Brooke at the
number provided above.




